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Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 12:35 PM
To: Kris Nicholl
Subject: [EXTERNAL] amendments
 
Sirs:

I am a resident of Pepperwood Creek near Wasatch Blvd.  I am opposed to the construction of
condominiums in the proposed development on the east side of Wasatch Blvd, near Hiddenwood
Dr.  I believe the high density population which would result would be highly detrimental to the
traffic congestion, beauty of the landscape and general appeal of the land in that area.  I highly
recommend passage of the proposed amendments to the “Sensitive Land Overlay” ordinances to be
discussed at tonight’s City Council Meeting.

Daniel 
Sandy, Utah
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